
RECREATION COMMISSION  

Meeting Minutes 

Date: June 21, 2023 

Location: Scituate Recreation Department 327 First Parish Road Scituate, MA 02066 

MEETING CALLED TO ORDER : - 6:00 PM 

In Attendance: 

Recreation Commission: Matt Chase, Mike Connor, Sheila McCourt, Jennifer O'Neill 

Director of Recreation: Nick Lombardo, Assistant Director: Shawna Burkhardt-Hansen  

Field Coordinator: Kevin Devin  

 

Vote on Meeting Minutes: 

Unanimous approval of minutes for May 10, 2023. 

 

Liaison Reports: 

- CPC approved money for new purple Dinosaur playground. New Multi-purpose field trying to get 

approved for same location. 

 

Field Coordinator Update: 

-Permits have started to come in for Summer. 

-Central Field scheduled for to finish end of June, minus a few standing structures with deliveries at a 

later date. 

-Jamie Murray and Cure for Cole Tournament permit had not yet been submitted. Keep on Central field 

and make the event smaller than past with the decrease in space. Talk about Jamie getting a special events 

permit this year. 

- MIAA booking the turf fields and causing an issue with previous bookings. Talked it out with school 

with a mutual understanding. 

-Cranberry League paid off debt from two years ago. 

 

MDS Flag Football Tournament: 

-Class 3 fee, voted on all 

-$5 per head for the event  

 

 

 

 

 



Jay Neagle/ Pickleball court CPC Application: 

- All voted on North Scituate, next to the playground, as the best location choice. 

 

Memorial Bench at Rec tennis Courts: 

- All in favor 

- Jim is going through town hall with Michelle to help pick out a bench style that is allowed. 

- Make sure we are not responsible for any maintenance on the bench for the years to come. 

 

Directors Report: 

-Summer Programming starting up the following Monday and Lifeguards are up and running. 

-First track event of the year happening the 22nd: Family Fun Track Race, Hawaii themed. 

-Storage of the life guards this year compared to past but still able to staff the beaches. 

 

Old/New Business: 

- 5 new tennis courts at the high school with seating in the works. 

- Bike racks for the beaches being discussed and deciding on locations. 

- Scott Pane put in budget for “huddle” cameras (to live stream) at little league fields. 

- Talk about building helmet cubbies in the HS dug outs. All agreed it would need to be 

done/donated on both baseball and softball fields and only in home dugouts. 

- Slow roll bike ride: potential weekend of the lighthouse top returning and fundraiser for the Rec. 

- Jen announce it was her last meeting on the board. 

  

ADJOURNMENT : 7:07 PM 

 


